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Sarah Blitz Recognized as a "Top Cannabis Lawyer" by Daily Journal

Daily Journal
07.20.2022

Associate Sarah Blitz was named among the 2022 “Top Cannabis Lawyers” in California by the Daily Journal.
She was one of only 20 lawyers recognized statewide. Her profile noted that “her practice spans the legal
cannabis industry value chain” and that she “also provides counsel on regulatory compliance, business strategy
and risk management.”

“My interest in cannabis law stemmed from my work in the food and beverage regulatory space,’ Blitz said. “I
pride myself on being able to spot trends, so when cannabis was legalized for adult use..., | could see this would
be a new and exciting area of law.”
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